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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Planning Commission of the Village of Saranac will hold a Public Hearing to
consider an amendment to the Village of Saranac Zoning Ordinance, to allow dwelling
units as an accessory use within a building containing a principal use within the CBD
Zoning District. The proposed regulations would allow this as a permitted use subject to
the issuance of a building permit. Requirements for minimum square footage for
dwelling units, parking, and entrances for dwelling units are also proposed.

The Public Hearing will be held on
Wednesday, March 4, 2020 at 7:00 p.m.
at the Saranac Village Office, 27 N Bridge Street, Saranac

The draft amendment is available for review at the Saranac Village Office during regular
business hours, or by calling the Village Office at 616.642.6324. The draft amendment
can also be viewed on the Village website at www.villageofsaranacmi.org. Written and
oral comments will be heard. Written comments can be sent to the Village of Saranac,
PO Box 312, Saranac, M| 48881 and will be considered if received prior to the hearing
date. Public comments will be accepted at the hearing.
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